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15th ANNUAL MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE OF 

BANKING SUPERVISORS OF WEST AND CENTRAL 

AFRICA                                                      
(Yaounde, 5 and 6 August 2010) 

 

Managing the CBSWCA Website  
 
 
 
During its12th Annual Meeting held in Libreville in November 2006, the 
Committee of Banking Supervisors of West and Central Africa (CBSWCA) 
revealed the creation of a Website for the Committee under its programme of 
activity. 
 
After accomplishing this task, the Secretariat General of COBAC notified all 
the jurisdictions members of the possibility to access this site, in its trial 
version, at the address, http://www.csbaoc.org 
 
 
In the same light, members of the Committee were encouraged to consult it 
and to make known their observations regarding the structure of this site, its 
presentation, its projected contents, its accessibility, its user-friendliness, etc. 
Similarly, they were urged to enrich the various columns made available, 
namely those dealing with their respective jurisdictions. 
 
As of now, the site is operational in its final version and provides a forum for 
members. However, some of its sections do not yet carry any information, due 
to the failure by certain members to channel information relevant to its regular 
update. 
  
This mostly concerns news of the Committee, that of the various jurisdictions 
members, of the banking sector as well as that of the Basel Committee, 
publications of CBSWCA and its periodic reviews, presentation of members, 
reviews and press releases, etc. 
 
It is therefore crucial for each of the jurisdictions members to communicate this 
information to feed the Committee Website. 
 

http://www.csbaoc.org/

